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                   New Harbour Channel Position 
 
Please be aware that the existing Harbour Entrance channel 
has been re dredged and moved to a new position. This 
channel is likely to change at short notice. For further 
information please ask a member of the senior Harbour 
team.   

 
 
           Many thanks for you co-operation 

 
           Dave Richards 
           Harbour Master                                                                                                                                                                    
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